
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Rock Island Resurfacing 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin resurfacing the following streets in 
Rock Island subdivision:  

Oliver Trail Ln. from Riverchase Dr. to End, 

Stoney Brook Dr. from Oliver Trail Ln. to River Oak Way, 

Stoney Brook Ct. from River Oak Way to End, 

Rock Island Ln. from Stoney Brook Dr. to End. 

Work is expected to start Wednesday June 5, 2024 and ending when the project is completed. 

Start and completion times are dependent on weather. Traffic control will be in effect during 

the resurfacing. During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted 

accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering 

Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


